
 
 
 

January 27, 2025 
 
 
 
City of Puyallup  
Building Division  
Permit Center  
333 S. Meridian 
Puyallup, WA 98371 
 
 
RE: Responses to Correction Letter Comments  
 Centeris Voltage Park 
 1015-1023 39th Avenue S.E., Puyallup, WA 98374 
 City File No. PRRWF20241913 
 Our Job No. 18111 
 
 
We have revised the plans and technical documents for the above-referenced project in accordance with 
your comment letter dated January 21, 2025.  Enclosed are the following documents for your review and 
approval: 

1. Revised Wall Site Plan dated January 27, 2025 

The following outline provides each of your comments in italics exactly as written, along with a narrative 
response describing how each comment was addressed: 

Engineering Review | Yianni Charitou | (253) 435-3612 | ycharitou@puyallupwa.gov 

1. Depict and label the proposed 4" perforated rigid PVC pipe footing drain at the base of the wall 
that is designed by others.  Label the wall footing drain discharge location and its connection 
to the proposed stormwater system.  [SITE PLAN, sheet C15] 

Response:  The 4-inch wall drain has been added to the plan with the discharge location 
shown.  

2. Provide the site address and tax parcel number on the retaining wall site plan.  [SITE PLAN, 
sheet C15] 

Response:  The site address and parcel number has been added to the plan.   

We believe that the above responses, together with the enclosed revised plans and technical documents, 
address all of the comments in your letter dated January 21, 2025.  Please review and approve the enclosed 
at your earliest convenience.  If you have questions or need additional information, please do not hesitate 
to contact me at this office.  Thank you. 

Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Cara Visintainer, P.E. 
Senior Civil Project Manager 
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